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Friday 13th March 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Coronavirus Update 

As you will be aware, the Government announced yesterday that for the immediate future schools are to remain open.  
We are receiving daily updates from the Government on how to deal with the outbreak of the virus.   
 
It is still a possibility that schools will be closed at some point in the future and we have therefore developed plans to 
manage this situation.  The most important thing remains your child(ren)’s learning during any period of closure and we 
will ensure they have the opportunity to do this through various ways. The easiest ones are for the school to: 
 

 Give all pupils paper based learning tasks to take home. 

 Provide online resources such as Timestable Rockstars (you may already know your child(ren) use this 

software).  For your child to use these learning resources, they need access to a computer/tablet at home with a 

Wi-Fi (internet) connection.  It would be a big help with our plans if you would advise us whether your child has 

access by completing and returning the slip below by Wednesday 18th March.   

 Set tasks to complete via the school website. 

 
Should the school have to close, you will be informed immediately through School Comms, website and letter.  It is 
therefore important that we have your most up-to-date contact details.  Please let the office know should there have 
been any recent changes. 
 
Please note this letter is only sent as a precaution and we will send out more information if the Government 
decides that we must close.   
 
We will keep you up to date with any changes. 
 
I appreciate these are very difficult times for all concerned but please be assured we will do everything we can to keep 
disruption to a minimum.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
Mrs C Lawson 
Headteacher 
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Coronavirus – Online Resources 
 
Name of child: _______________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
My child has / has not* got a PC with a Wi-Fi (internet connection) 
Please delete as applicable 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ Name of parent: ____________________________ 
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